
St. THOMAS CHURCH 
 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

21st SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – 23rd August 2020 

…...…………………………………….…………………………………. 
 

1. The Church is concerned about the safety and good health of the 

Parishioners. Hence, there will be no weekday mass in the Church until the 

complete reduction in COVID-19 cases. 

 

2. The members of all the religious communities and the youth of our parish 

are encouraged to attend the Sunday Mass in the Church from next Sunday 

onwards. 

 

3. Members of Legion of Mary, Liturgy Committee and Catholic Association 

are invited for the Eucharistic celebration next Sunday. All those willing to 

attend should give their names by Friday evening mentioning their area. 

 

4. Please continue to subscribe to St. Thomas Church, R K Puram YouTube 

Channel and log on in to the Parish website and make contributions to our 

Parish account.  

 

 

 

FR. MARIA SUSAI 

PARISH PRIEST  


